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Haititaimarangai Marae (Mana Whenua) on the Karikari Peninsular, support the proposal to renew
and upgrade the Karikari Fire Station and its Facilities, that we have allowed FNDC to occupy for
its current purpose.
The Karikari Fire Station sits on ‘Reserve Land’ that Te Whanau Moana and Te Rorohuri Hapu are
the original owners. Haititaimarangai Marae, give permission to continue the lease to the

Karikari Fire and Emergency NZ and thank you for including us.

For further information please contact

Ruby Anne Reihana
Haititaimarangai secretary
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